

St David's High School

1 Cousland Road Dalkeith Midlothian EH22 2PS

Headteacher Mr D MacDonald

0131 654 4702



0131 663 1826



StDavids_hs@midlothian.gov.uk



@St DavidsHS



stdavidshighschool.co.uk

Depute Headleachers Mrs C Jackson Ms K Lewis Mrs K Williamson

12 September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

St David's High School Open Evening

I would like to invite you to our annual Open Evening on Tuesday 24 September. The school will be open from 6.00-8.00pm for you to visit subject departments where teachers will be available around the school to answer your questions and tell you about the curriculum. There will be a short welcome by Mr MacDonald, Headteacher, at 6pm in the Assembly Hall; thereafter you are free to visit the areas of interest to you with support from our S6 students. There will also be a mass at 7.30pm to which you are all warmly invited.

As a school community, we welcome you as whole families to come along to enjoy the atmosphere and interact with pupils in classroom settings; this is where you will hear first hand what learning is like at St David's High School and gain a real sense of the ambitious expectations we have for our young people, which has contributed to the outstanding results achieved again in this year's SQA examinations.

Here are just some of the sessions that you may experience during your visit:

- Science experiments to make your hair stand on end
- French Language games to test you
- Delicious delicacies in Home Economics
- Maths Challenges to exert your brain

This Open Evening is one of the highlights of the year when our school has the pleasure of meeting you and your children; our teachers will also be delighted to demonstrate the technology in the classrooms, and we look forward to answering any questions you may have regarding the curriculum in St David's High School.

We hope that you can come to this event and look forward to getting to know you and your children.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Williamson Depute Headteacher

KiDilliam 8